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safe.

01 September 2023

Professor Timothy Jones

Perth Children's Hospital

Northern Entrance, 15 Hospital Avenue
Nedlands Western Australia 6009

Dear Professor Jones,

PRN: RGS0000000886

The use of an advanced hybrid closed loop system in the management of

Project Title: individuals with type 1 diabetes and sub-optimal glycaemic control.

Thank you for submitting the Amendment Form 31/08/2023 for the above project. The
submission was reviewed and approved on behalf of the HREC on 01 September 2023.

This approval covers the following documents:

Document Version Version Date
20230831_Summary of changes to RGS0886 1 31/08/2023
Protocol HCL Improve Glycaemic Control V17 31Aug2023 17 31/08/2023

Approval has been provided in accordance with the HREC Terms of Reference and
Standard Operating Procedures which are available on the HREC's website. The submission
will be tabled for information at the next HREC meeting on 21 September 2023.

As the CPl you must ensure that the project is conducted at all sites under the conditions
of approval for this project.
The next progress report for this project is due on 09 May 2024.

This letter constitutes ethical approval only.
Please ensure this amendment is submitted to the Research Governance Office for site

authorisation.
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If you require further information, please contact the Ethics Office on (08) 6456 8639 or
CAHS.Ethics@health.wa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Natalie Giles

Delegate of the Chair

Child and Adolescent Health Service Human Research Ethics Committee



